
BALDWINSVILLE, N.Y.

1030 KILOCYCLES

May 1st, 1962

Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Penna.

Dear Mr. Geary:

I am answering your letter of April 28th for our Chief Engineer,

Mr. Pirrong.

This is to confirm your logging of WSEN's signal at the times
stated by you on both April 26th and 27th.

Regarding your program logging: It is correct in all respects,
including the newscast at 6:30 p.m. on April 27th (of which you
were in doubt.)

WHN's interference in nothing new,believe me! Only the name
has changed(WINS)...the signal is the same!

Our best wishes for your continued success, and
a hatful of stations this Spring.
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Edward W. Poitra's
WSEN, Baldwinsville N.Y.

hope you log
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